LINCOLN LEGACY COMMITTEE

Urbana Free Library, Archives Room

210 West Green Street, Urbana, |l

Tuesday, April 28, 2015

Call to Order

Wysocki called the meeting of the Lincoln Legacy Committee to order at 5:04 p.m.
Roll Call

Committee members present: Barbara Wysocki, Kay Grabow, Heather Tucker, Kent Tucker, Jack
Anderson

Approval of the Agenda/ Addendum
K Tucker moved and H. Tucker seconded to approve the agenda. Maotion approved.
Approval of the March 31, 2015 minutes

Anderson moved and Grabow seconded to approve the March 31, 2015 meeting minutes. Motion
approved.

Public Participation
There was no public participation.
Old Business

a. General updates

Grabow said she asked around for traveling Lincoln exhibits. She said she contacted one site, the
National Constitution Center, that needed 1000 square feet. She said she found the Gilder - Lehrman
Foundation that had ten thematic exhibits and charge $250 charge each for paneled exhibits. Anderson
asked if we have had other exhibits. Wysocki explained past traveling exhibits. Grabow said that the

emphasis on Lincoln has died down, we may get a break on costs. Wysocki asked about contacting the
ALPLM.

1. Bookmarks at Museum of the Grand Prairie and 2. 2018 illinois Bicentennial

K. Tucker said the MOGP did not have any of our bookmarks. Anderson asked about how long the MOGP
had been without the bookmarks. K. Tucker said he did not ask.

K. Tucker said that the ALPLM staff said the State is not doing anything yet for the State Bicentennial.
b. Contact with the MOGP and Barb Garvey

K. Tucker said that B. Garvey was still interested in the LLC. He said the MOGP Educator would possibly
be the contact.



c. Contact with the Circuit Clerk

Wysocki said she talked to Circuit Clerk Blakeman who was supportive of the LLC. She said there were
several things going on at the courthouse which were impacting security and access to the public. She
said LLC was in a holding pattern as far as providing information for the Circuit Clerk information table.

c. LLC future and current situation

H. Tucker asked if-sheshould contact H-Tuckerasked if we should contact the MOGP educator. The LLC
members agreed.

H. Tucker asked who had the art files for the bookmarks, There was a discussion on this. Wysocki said
she will contact MOGP.

Anderson said we could have ads on the bookmarks. Anderson said we could auction space on the
bookmark at the annual local bar association meeting.

New Business

Naone

Next Regularly Scheduled Meeting

The next meeting will be May 26, 2015 tentatively.
Adjournment

K. Tucker moved and H.Tucker seconded to adjourn. Motion approved. Meeting adjourned at 5:50 p.m.

Kent Tucker

Secretary



